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MARY IMMACULATE PRIMARY 

~ NEWSLETTER ~ 

Term 1 Week 9:  Monday 25th March 2019 

125 Barnier Dr Quakers Hill  NSW 2763 

www.maryimmacqhill.parra.catholic.edu.au      T: 9933 7800     E:mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to extend my sincere thanks to Mrs Pace for  taking the time to speak at last Friday’s 
assembly and share her experience with us all in relation to World Down Syndrome Day. 
 
Please read below a lovely thank you message from Mrs Pace. 
 
With appreciation for your ongoing support, 

 
 
 

Stephen Dowd, Principal 
 

MESSAGE FROM MRS PACE 

Good afternoon boys and girls. My children Cassius, Ashton and Stella are students here at the school. My 
daughter Stella is in Kindergarten and she was born with Down Syndrome. Having Down Syndrome means that 
you have a disability. 
 
It was fantastic to see all the school kids and teachers wearing crazy socks. Did you guys have fun wearing the 
crazy socks??? 
 
That's because it was different, some thing out of the ordinary. I saw spotted socks, striped socks, unicorn socks, 
lots of different colours and socks. 
 
And in the same way we celebrate people who are a little different in our community, people who have a 
disability.  
 
People with Down Syndrome are really no different to you and me. Stella loves to have fun, she loves to come 
here to school and make friends. 
 
But people with Down Syndrome can take longer to learn things. Such as walking, talking and reading. 
 
Stella will learn like any other child, she just needs extra support and a little bit more time. 
 
By participating in the day you are actually making a statement that you support people with Down Syndrome. 
 
The theme for the event was “leave no one behind”. 
 
It’s about including everyone in our community in every day life. 
 
It’s about changing the future and giving people with a disability the same opportunities as everyone else… 
 
Thank you 
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2019 MIPS CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS 
 

Thursday 21st March was our school Cross Country. We had a wonderful time running around Paterson Reserve 
and our school grounds. We all tried our hardest to improve our fitness and have fun. 

 
Congratulations to the following students who finished in the top 6 for their age group. 
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SCHOOL FEES 2019 
 

Statements have gone out, if you have not received your statement, please contact the office.  
 

A reminder for those on a flexible payment plan that the due date for your first payment of 
Instalment 1 fees is Friday, 29th March 2019. 

 
For families not adopting a Flexible Payment Plan, please ensure 2019 Instalment 1 fees 

are finalised by Friday, 12th April 2019. 
 

Please contact the school on 02 9933 7800 or via email imac-qkhlfees@parra.catholic.edu.au 
if you wish to enquire about your account. 

PARENT RETREAT DAY AND ANIMATORS DAY 

 

Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta have provided two wonderful opportunities for the 

spiritual formation of our parent community. One is a Retreat Day and the other, called the 

Animators Day, is for anyone in our community who would like to be a part of a group 

to lead others in prayer. 

 

All training and resources are provided on the day to assist you. If you are interested in 

either of these days, please follow the links to register.  

TRIAL P&F MEETING 
 

There will be a trial P&F meeting this Friday, 29th March 2019 at 9am. 

 

This is to enable all those that cannot attend at night an opportunity to participate. 

 

Please join us in the staff room. 
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Link for Parent Retreat Day 

https://bit.ly/2uoumlq 
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Link for Parent Animators Day 

https://bit.ly/2Wn6WsB 
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 Ballet  

Lyrical Jazz  

Hip Hop  

Musical Theatre  

Acrobatics  

Salsa  

Rock & Roll  

Drama  

Privates  

Toddler's  

Mini's Elite Performance 

YOU CAN LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR AVAILABLE CLASSES 

ON OUR WEBSITE WWW.HYPE-OENTERTAINMENT.COM 

OR CALL US ON 0431 584 508  

Nurture Flourish Grow 

 

SPARE UNDERWEAR REQUEST 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Can we please request a pair of spare underwear as well as socks for boys and socks/stockings 

for girls in your child’s school bag. Little accidents may occur. 
 

Also if your child has borrowed spare clothes from our school office could you please 
return them to the office as soon as possible. 

 
Thank you 


